
National Board of Examinations 

New Delhi 

 

(PUBLIC NOTICE) 

Dated: 3rd April 2020 

Subject: Conduct of DNB Practical Exam, December 2019 session 

This is to inform all the concerned candidates of DNB Practical Exam, December 
2019 session that due to the ongoing Covid-19 outbreak in India, DNB Practical 
Exams which were to be announced in April/May 2020 have been deferred till 
further notice. 

 

Candidates are advised to visit NBE website 
https://www.natboard.edu.in/periodically for further updates. 

 

NBE 

**** 


